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Special thanks to the Alumni Society of The University of Scranton for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2010, and May 31, 2011, counts for your reunion class gift and alumni participation.

• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• YOUR• your class gift

To learn more about Reunion, register & see whose planning to attend, visit www.scranton.edu/reunion
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CLASS OF 1986 
COMMITTEE

Christopher S. Banks

Patricia Byrnes Clifford

Jeffrey R. Lattmann

Laura M.I. Saunders, Psy.D.

David J. Szatkowski

FROM THE 
COMMITTEE

“Visit www.scranton.edu/
yearbooks to view the 

digital version of the 
1986 Windhover.”

Welcome Back, Kotter or ‘86er’s

What does the number 25 mean to you?

One can only imagine the number of accomplishments, challenges and changes that occurred in the past 25 

years in our personal and professional lives.  Upon reflection, 25 could be a great number for a myriad of reasons.  

Some may think 25 means silver anniversary, others may think 25 is halfway to 50 or 25 could be the number of 

times one walked the streets of the U in a day.

What does 25 have in common with the ‘86er’s?  It could be the number of times one said hello to fellow 

classmates in a single day or the number of times you enjoyed the company of a fellow graduate post ‘86 or the 

number of classes one had to take to earn a stellar education at the U.

We will shortly be embarking on the 25th anniversary of graduation and we find ourselves yearning to 

connect with old friends, seeing friends we have stayed in contact with or get to know what greatness has 

happened to so many fellow ‘86er’s.

The U has had a multitude of changes during the two and one half decades we have been off the grounds 

embarking on our lives.  Come see how the school has transformed itself.  You will truly be amazed.

We are writing to urge you to attend OUR 25th anniversary from The University of Scranton. To make this a 

successful, fun experience, we need you to encourage your classmates and friends to attend. The more of us that 

are there, the more we can enjoy our memories and share experiences.  

Point, click and add your name to the expanding list of fellow graduates: www.scranton.edu/reunion. 

See you in Scranton in June!

The Class of 1986 Reunion Committee




